‘From: Teresa Costello <tCostello@cl!Irs.sdublincoco.ie>

Sent: Thursday 1 July 2021 18:22

To: LUPT - Planning Submissions <planningsubmissions@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>
Cc: Mick Mulhern <mickmulhern@sdublincoco.ie>

Subject: SD21A/0136 & SD21A/0139 [ClIr. Teresa Costello ]

Dear All,

| have just realised that both of these developments fall on date that mean they won’t be presented
to Tallaght Area Committee members and means we won’t have the opportunity to have our
opinions noted can my same observations be added for both of these proposed developments.

SD21A /0136

SD21A /0139

They exceed plot ration/ height as defined by CDP & LAP for the village.

They do not comply with ACA design standards and will suit a traditional village setting.

-,

Please note that any personal data contained in your email correspondence with Clir. Teresa
Costello will be processed by Clir. Teresa Costello as a data controller in accordance with
applicable data protection law. Much of this data processing will be done in connection with
representations/requests made and also for electoral purposes. For further information on
data protection, including your data protection rights, please refer to the data protection
section of my webpage by clicking <here>. If you have received this email in error, please
notify us immediately and then delete it. Please do not copy it, disclose its contents or use it
for any other purpose.




